
 

Great Eagle Ladies Golf Club Meeting 

November 5, 2024 at 1:30 pm 

 Chef Peter´s 

 

President Beth Amos called the meeting to order and welcomed all.   Board members in attendance were First 

Vice President Jeri Karpinski, Second Vice-President Sandy Elliott, Secretary Mary Schmidt and Treasurer 

Jennie Stephens.  Twenty-seven members were in attendance. 

 

Phyllis DuMond introduced the new members:  Carol Dutchik, Victoria Ray, Kim Steinke and Rona McOmber. 

 

Beth called for a motion to approve the March 26, 2024 minutes which were published online. Jeri  made the 

motion, Jeannie seconded it, and the motion passed. 

 

Jeannie Stephens gave the treasury report:  Balance $3,247.03, Petty Cash $70.82, 50/50 $316.50 and Hole-

in-One $275.00. 

 

First Vice-President Report:  Jeri asked for a preference of a daily or special  lunch menu. The majority would 

like the regular daily menu. 

 

Second Vice-President Report:  Sandy reported the birdie and chip-in lists were posted in the breeze-way.  

The payout is $1.00; eagle payout is $5.00.  Sandy has some pins to award. 

 

Old Business: None 

 

Chair Reports:  

  Kokopelli,  Rules, and Handicap  - No report 

  Membership (Phyllis DuMond)   43 members with 23 paid.  When paying dues be sure to include $2.00 for                 

      hole-in-one.  Also, check your info and let her know of any changes. 

  Weekly Games (Mary Graham)  Today: 

 First Place: Kim Steinke, Arlyne Reccia, Linda Holman and Jean Lambert/133/40 

 Second Place: Faith Gavaldon, Sandy Elliott, Beth Amos and Carol Dutchik/136/$34 

 Third Place:  Heather Coakwell, Connie Giamarvo and Ceci Richardson/137/$28 

 KP Carol Spencer, Betty Morris 

  Tournament (Betty Morris & Karen McGimpsey) Arrange your partner for February. 

  Website (Connie Giamarvo) Jeannie gave directions to website: old website/link: /18 hole 

  Christmas Party (Jeri Karpinski & Missy Wignall ) December 12, NC2, gift exchange,  

  Christmas Tree decorating Saturday following Thanksgiving.  Look for a smaller tree. 

 

New Business: None 

 

Faith won the 50/50 - $38.00 

*Kandy is on hospice and accepting visitors 

*Elsie had Whipple surgery (bile duct cancer) and is doing pretty well 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Schmidt, Secretary 


